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Change of product label for RP-F10 series 

 

Dear  

Business Partners, 

 
This is to inform you that we will change the product label for RP-F10 series by adding the RCM 
mark (Regulatory Compliance Mark) for sales in Australia. 
The design of the product label will be changed as shown below: 

               

 
 

 

Concerned models: 

RP-F10-K27J1-2 10819, RP-F10-K27J1-3 10819, RP-F10-W27J1-2 10819, RP-F10-W27J1-3 10819,  

RP-F10-K27J1-2 UK 10819, RP-F10-K27J1-3 UK 10819 

 

There are no other changes than the product label. 

It is a running change carried out from March 2021 onward. 

 

In case of questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Your Thermal Printer Department 
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